
CITY OF CAMBRIDGE 
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Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139 
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Joseph E. Barr, Director 
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MEMORANDUM 

To: 

From: 

Date: 

Re: 

Cambridge Planning Board r;// 
Joseph E. Barr, Director Jfj;'1J 
October 13, 2016 V 
300 Putnam Avenue & 357-363 Allston Street (PB#317) 

Phone: (617) 349-4700 
Fax: (617)349-4747 

The Traffic, Parking & Transportation (TP& T) Department has reviewed the site plan for the proposed 300 
Putnam Avenue & 357-363 Allston Street project which we recently received. 

Based on our review, we have safety concerns about the curb cut within the intersection of Putnam Avenue and 
Allston Street. We also would like to see additional details for the proposed short-term and long-term bicycle 
parking. 

TP& Twill work with the applicant on their curb cut location and access and egress for the site, as well as other 
aspects of their project. 
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